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 Richard Ekins INT2016/5161/P 22/12/2016  13:53:19 I appreciate that in the revised proposals some of the detriment might be seen to be alleviated. 

However, I object because as a Northwards facing flat leaseholder with my rear windows, bedroom and 

reception room overlooking the Generator, my visual amenity will be detrimentally affected.

I am also concerned about the health hazard. If there was no risk of health hazard, I believe such 

antenna would be placed near schools and school children - which they are not. There are children at 

Knollys House - a block of 41 flats.

It is also relevant, I submit, that the Freeholder/Owner of Knollys House has refused to give his 

landlords' consent to such antenna - as, indeed, have many of the blocks nearby. This is, I believe from 

both heritage and health reasons. It is very odd if roof antenna on my roof is not allowed, where it is 

sought within my view, at the Generator.

It is significant that the Generator seems to be the only building that is pursuing such an application.

I write both in my personal capacity and as Secretary of the Knollys House Residents Association. 

Richard Ekins

Flat 31 Knollys House

39 Tavistock Place

Flat 31 Knollys 

House

39 Tavistock Place

London WC!H 
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